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WFOX
Federal Land Bank Building
GAINESVILLE, GEORGIA 30501

July 5, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I am delighted to confirm your reception of WFOX on July
2nd, 1972, Yours is the most distant DX I recall ever
receiving.

Yours is the only report we have received so far this
summer, and we appreciate your interest.

Sincerely,

2, Cef s

A.J. "Butch'" Guest
Manager
WFOX-RADIO 97
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255 S. MILLEDGE
ATHENS, GEORGIA 30601



